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Winter programme of events is well under way and
the full programme can be found on the website:

www.verwoodbowlingclub.co.uk

● The AGM took place on 1st November and was quite well attended despite the

threat of bad weather, a new committee was voted in for the next year

● All info relating to the AGM can be found on the website

● The Impossible quiz was a great success and thoroughly enjoyed by all that

attended, it was won by Team Sagalouts made up of Mike & Angela Daymond

surported by Tony Bird and Dave O,Toole🤩

● Phil Prince hopes to run another impossible quiz later in the new year😃

● It was time to step up to the Oche for a Darts evening spectacular including Fish

& Chip Supper on 7th November, this was well attended and won by the team

consisting of Steve Green and Barry Chick

● The next Darts evening is planned for November 28th

http://www.verwoodbowlingclub.co.uk


● The Skittles event took place on 24th October and was won by Robert Smith

with Steve Green coming in second, the outing was enjoyed by all that attended.

● The next Skittles event will be on Tuesday 20th February at the Hurn Social Club

so put a note in your Diary or you may miss out

● Indoor Bowls is now up and running on Wednesdays so please come along and

support this activity, check website for more details👍

● The club still needs help with grounds staff on various days of the week, so if

you can help or have any special skills that would benefit the club please come

forward ASAP

● Phil Prince would be your point of contact📧sjpphil@gmail.com

Don't forget there is lots of information on events and activities that can be

found on the club website Verwood Bowling Club but remember if you dont

attend then they will stop USE IT OR LOSE IT

mailto:sjpphil@gmail.com
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